
Dear Beth Reilly, 
 
In my opinion, the Clean Energy Jobs bill will be great for Oregon. It will create thousands of new jobs by 
making clean power like solar available to more people, while improving energy efficiency in homes and 
businesses. We need to look at the big picture! The health of our people and planet depends on it! 
 
Sincerely, 
A concerned citizen in Sutherlin, Julie Harris Sent from my iPad 
 


